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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

TINKER FEDERAL CREDIT UNION MOORE BRANCH  
SUSTAINS TORNADO DAMAGE  

 
OKLAHOMA CITY – The Tinker Federal Credit Union (TFCU) branch located at 400 
S.W. 6th Street in Moore sustained considerable damage during the storm on May 20, 
2013, and is closed indefinitely.  
 
TFCU employees, following established safety procedures, were safe in the branch’s 
vault during the storm. All branch employees were released unharmed from the vault 
with the assistance of first responders.  
 
Branch management has confirmed that all personal safe deposit boxes are secure. 
 
In addition to the Moore location, the following TFCU branches are also closed for the 
remainder of the day: Norman East, Southwest Oklahoma City, Southwest Oklahoma 
City Drive-thru, Northeast Oklahoma City, Midwest City, Midwest City East, and Tinker 
Air Force Base branches. All other TFCU facilities are open. 
 
Tinker Federal Credit Union is the largest credit union in Oklahoma, with over $3 billion 
in assets and 275,000 members. 
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